Centennial Post 209'

P O BOX 15641, Colorado Springs, CO 80985

BULLETIN April 1980

Meetings

The April meeting will be held at Moore Realty Company, 3690 N Academy, pn Thursday
April 17, at 7:30 PM. The principal business at this meeting will be the election

of officers for the 1980-81 Legion year. The nominating committee has come up with
a good slate of candidates,as follows. Additional nominations may be made from the
floor at the meeting,

Co imander ----- Max Hoyer

Sr Vice Cmdr -- Bud Eberhart

Jr Vice Cmdr -~ John Hughes

Ad Jutant e-eeew= Paul Guetter
Finance Off ~--- John Kovar
Historian ~---- Les Brosset
Chaplain «www.- - Wally Lonsinger
Sgt at Arms ~-~ Jim Canavan

Exec Cmte ----- Martin Timmerwilke

The other two officers -- Service Officer and Judge Advocate -~ will be appointed by
the Commander-elect.

We will not have a regular post meeting in May. Instead, the installation banquet
will be held at the Air Force Academy NCO Club on Thursday May 15. Festivities will
begin with a pay-as-you-drink bar at 6:30, followed by a roast beef dinner at 7:30 PM.
Cost will be 36.50 per person (313.00 per couple). Use the reservation slip attached
to this bulletin, and get your reservations in not later than Vlednesday May 7.

The installing officer this year will be Alternate MNational Executive Committeeman
Jim McNeal, who was Department Commander when Post 209 was chartered. Let's have
a good turnout to make Past Commander McNeal feel welcome.

Membership

We're almost there! As of April 7, we were within fourvmembers of making our qudta

for the year. Let's all get busy and get those last few new members before the installa-
tion banquet. It isn't hard. All you have to do is ask 'em.

Congratulations to One of Our Members

T Sgt Patsie Smith, USAF. has bepn‘designated NCO of the Year at Peterson Air Force |
Base. Congratulations, Patsié, and kesp up the good work. We're proud of you.

Sick Call ] N P

Senior Vice Commander Irving Johnson was admitted to the VA Medical Center in Denver,

on April 9, and is expected to be hospitalized for about four weeks.‘ We miss you, ' ?VK
Irv. Yet well soon, and come on back. C
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TO: John F Galllard, 632 Val Jean Place, Colorado Springs, CO 80906

I plan to be at the Installation banquet on May 15. Please reserve places

for me. My wife/guest name is . My check for §

is 1nclosed.

Name

Address



